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 Stephen Gauntlett <sj.gauntlett@btinternet.com> 

To:Green Havens 

Cc:Judy Pepper,Lizzie Hornsbury 

Fri, 1 May at 13:05 

Karen 

Judy was NOT “taken on by you”. I find your statement extraordinary and despotic as I do your illegitimate 

“Help Shape our Future” email. 

I have contacted your employer as I received 3 calls within 15 minutes of that email asking me “is this the Karen 

from Burleys?” 

Once again, you have sent out emails of which I had no prior knowledge and I will respond in due course. 

Stephen 

 Stephen Gauntlett 

0793 2806770 

 

On 1 May 2020, at 12:50, Green Havens <greenhavens@yahoo.com> wrote: 

Afternoon Judy 

I am surprised at this email as when I took you on as a volunteer, it was made clear that 

photos were for greenhavens use.  The photo used has already been used for 

publicity https://greenhavens.network/conservation/greenhavens-network-meeting-4-

september/ 

You chose to not be on the committee, so I'm not sure how you say you speak here for the 

committee and your views arent representative of our community members. To be honest, i 

really don't understand as you have said yourself for many months that we need more people 

to run the network. 

and to reiterate yet again, I am a volunteer on greenhavens, like yourself, please stop referring 

to my employment status and emailing my employers, its really quite intimidating. 

all the best Judy 

Karen 
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